

HOME OF THE Port Allegany School District

20 Oak Street Port Allegany, PA 16743 www.pasdedu.org

Superintendent / Business Manager 814 · 642 · 2596 Elementary School 814 · 642 · 9557 High School 814 . 642 . 2544

Important Message Regarding School Safety

October 18, 2023

Dear Families,

Late this afternoon a primary school aged child in our elementary building was found with ammunition in their backpack. The bullets were confiscated, a search was conducted by district administration, and no weapons were found.

After conducting this investigation and speaking with the parent, we believe this to be an accident and are working with the family to prevent such an occurrence in the future.

We encourage families to communicate directly with the school district if you have any further questions or concerns regarding this matter.

Respectfully,

Gary M. Buchsen, Superintendent